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Calling All Green Thumb Citizens
MARCH 12TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

Submitted by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Writer

Dexter, Missouri - Spring is just around the corner and April is a great month to divide and
conquer your perennials.  Before you start cutting, the Annual Spring Plant Swap will be held on
April 27th and this is a perfect time to share your green thumb secrets and plants.

The Mother-to-Mother program sponsored by the Regional Healthcare Foundation will be hosting
their annual spring plant swap on Saturday, April 27th at Cox Corner at Walnut and Business 60 in
Dexter, Missouri.

So, we are asking all of you who like to garden or would like to add to your garden to please
donate your special cuttings. All types of plants and garden supplies as well as gardening books
are welcome.

Check-in of plants will be held from 8:00 am to 10:00 am with the swap to start at 10:30 am.
Plants do not have to be potted; seedlings should be wrapped in moistened newspaper. 

Green thumb consultants will be on hand to visit with all attendees to give that extra bit of advice.

The swap is FREE, but donations will be accepted to fund activities of the Mother-to-Mother
program.

For additional information you may contact the event hostess, Patty Shell at 820-5232.
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